
 

Grand Junction, Colo. 
 
May 19 1926. 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colo., met in 
regular session at 7:30 o'clock P.M. with President Bell 
presiding. Those present and answering at roll call were 
Councilmen Bear, Ellison, Fairley, Logsden, Meders, Moslander & 
Bell; City Manager Thompson, City Attorney Hinman & Leona Diehl 
Ex Officio City Clerk. 
 
The minutes of the last regular session were read and approved. 
 
H.J. Baker of the Continental Oil Company presented a request to 

replace the present White Eagle Oil Co. gas pump and tank at the 
Sam Pantuso grocery located at 1st & Main Sts with a Continental 
Oil Company pump & tank. Upon motion of Councilman Meders, 
seconded by Councilman Bear the request was granted. 
 
Petitions were presented for and against the erection of stables, 
corrals & feed yards by J.A. Harrison on So. 5th St. Councilman 
Bear moved, seconded by Councilman Logsden that a permit be 
granted to J.A. Harrison to erect a barn feed racks etc. on the 
tract south of Haggerty's Sub Division on the West side of South 
Fifth St, providing however that said buildings etc. be not 
located nearer than 125 feet west of the west property line on 
Fifth St. Motion carried. 
 

A petition was presented by the residents of Orchard Mesa asking 
that the proposed new flow line be laid along the main highway so 
as to serve the residents of Orchard Mesa. The petition was 
referred to the City Manager. 
 
Councilman Bear moved, seconded by Councilman Ellison that the 
offer of Frank R. Hall of $6900.00 for the tract of land lying 
east of Lincoln Park be accepted. Upon this motion the following 
vote was cast: Councilmen voting "YEA" Bear, Ellison, Fairley, 
Logsden, Meders, Moslander & Bell. Councilmen voting "YEA" None. 
All the Councilmen voting "YEA" the President declared the motion 
carried. 
 
Councilman Fairley moved, seconded by Councilman Bear that the 

bill for $42.50 to the Colorado Abstract Co. for furnishing 
abstract to tract east of Lincoln Park be allowed. Motion 
carried. 
 
L.E. Booth made application to install a root bear counter at the 
Richard Warren Motor Co. It was moved by Councilman Meders, 
seconded by Councilman Logsden that the permit be granted 
providing that he counter be installed inside the building. 
Motion carried. 
 



Councilman Fairley moved, seconded by Councilman Meders that the 

bond of the Strange MaGuire Paving Company covering work in 
Paving District No. 15 be accepted and approved and that the 
President of the Council and the City Clerk be instructed and 
authorized to sign the contract for the construction of said 
Paving Dist. No. 15 upon approval of the proceedings and the 
bonds of said district. Upon which motion the following vote was 
cast: Councilmen voting "YEA" Bear, Ellison, Fairley, Logsden 
Meders, Moslander & Bell. All the Councilmen voting "YEA" the 
President declared the motion carried. 
 
Upon motion duly made and seconded the meeting adjourned. 
 
/s/ L. Diehl 
________ 

Ex Officio City Clerk. 


